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Albany, N.Y. - State Senator Michael H. Ranzenhofer has issued the following
statement in response to Governor Cuomo’s State of the State Address and
Executive budget proposal:

“In the coming days and weeks, | will be going over the Executive budget proposal
with a fine-tooth comb. | am pleased that the Governor has proposed major
investments in infrastructure, a new property tax relief program and expanding
broadband access in rural communities.”

“For four years, State budgets have passed on time that closed billions of dollars in
deficits by controlling spending and reduced taxes for small businesses and middle-
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class families. Our priorities should be to build on this progress, including
strengthening our economy, ensuring our children receive a first-rate education and
repealing burdensome regulations.”

“The 2015-16 Legislative Session presents us with an unprecedented opportunity to
keep New York State moving forward. We cannot afford to allow it to be
squandered.”
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